# LIMITED DISTRIBUTION

# PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING NOVEMBER 3, 1978

### PRESENT:

#### MINUTE #8 - 1978

# SUBCOMMITTEE

E. F. BARRETT, CHAIRMAN

E. G. LARSON

----

J. E. PREISER E. J. GINER

E. S. McCAWLEY

R. G. SHERMAN

E. B. BEATTIE

N. S. OLENIK

A. W. BELL

H. K. BOYLE

R. B. SPERLING, ACTING SECRETARY

## MOHAWK MODEL 600, ETC.

It was reported that 5,600 calls so far have been received at Atlanta. The first two day's tapes of the calls have been analyzed and the other tapes will be processed very soon.

It was reported that outdoor sports writers are beginning to run stories on the recall

A. W. Bell reported on the progress of the data processing of serial numbers subject to recall. Within a week the initial list covering about 25% of the recall guns will be provided to distributors.

Confirmation letter will be prepared and sent to all of those who have called the message unit in Atlanta.

Remington Representatives will be sent out on November 8 to visit all gunsmiths. Gunsmiths are to be told to have all Model XP-100's sent to Ilion for repair.

Letter to distributors approved for mailing, and a similar letter for retailers was ordered prepared.

R. B. Sperling Acting Socretary

RBS:hss

WIL06646